
 

 

 

 

 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales  

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School” is a business name of the company. 

MAIDEN ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson 
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics) 
 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 

MESoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
@MaidenErleghSch 

 
16 September 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Design & Technology Project Contribution 
 
In Design and Technology students follow all aspects of the national curriculum to 
create exciting projects. To enable the Design and Technology Department to continue 
to provide a wide variety of opportunities for students to make and take home products 
they design, we ask for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of materials. The 
suggested annual contribution is £5.  
 
Without your support we could not offer such exciting and practical projects.  If you are 
happy and able to make a contribution, please make payment via our e-payment 
system ParentPay.  This is a secure online payment system used by schools.  If you 
require any assistance with ParentPay, please email: 
 
parentpay@maidenerleghschool.co.uk. 
 
Should the financial contribution create any problems, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Design and Technology department. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Nash 
Head of Design and Technology 
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